
VB /   049656 / 00612109  / Version :  Page 1 
 
 

THE BASINGSTOKE AND DEANE BOROUGH COUNCIL (TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE) 
(TUNWORTH ROAD, MAPLEDURWELL) ORDER 2021 
Notice is hereby given that Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council pursuant to arrangements made 
under Section 101 of the Local Government Act 1972 with Hampshire County Council in exercise of the 
powers of the said County Council and in exercise of the powers under Section 14(1) of the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984 (“the Act”), and of all other enabling powers, proposes to make the following 
Order:- 
Reason for Order: The Council are satisfied that traffic on the road should be restricted or prohibited 
because works are being or are proposed to be executed on or near the road.  
Effect of Order:  All traffic will be prohibited from travelling along Tunworth Road, Mapledurwell,   
outside Field House to outside "Hurdles", as directed by traffic signs.  The closure is enable Openreach 
a safe zone for overhead cabling between 2 poles.  
Duration of Order: The order will come into effect on 16 September 2021 for 3 months. 
(Notwithstanding the above it is expected the closure will be for 1 day only between the hours of 
09:30 - 15:30 during this period)  
Alternative Route:  Tunworth Road, Greywell Road, Frog Lane. 
If you have any queries regarding the above please contact Shannon Smith on 03700 500 792 or 
email surveys@sunbeltrentals.co.uk on behalf of Sunbelt Rentals Ltd. Plans are also available on 
the website at https://www.basingstoke.gov.uk/ttro 

On behalf of 
Shared Legal Services 

03 September 2021  
 

 
 
 
 
 


